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Hi Kevin,

I received a revised confirmation price on the morgue lift and racking system for the 100 Mile District General Hospital

yesterday. The new price of this equipment dropped to $33,073.
The South Cariboo Health Foundation is requesting funds from the CCRHD in the amount of $13,220 to help purchase
the morgue lift and racking system, with the South Cariboo Health Foundation paying $19,853.
1 have attached the revised funding confirmation form. Thank you for the CCRHD consideration of this request.

Best regards,

Richard Bullen
SCHF President.


